

Pulmonary, Critical Care & Sleep Medicine

## WELCOME TO OUR PRACTICE

Thank you for choosing Pulmonary Associates of Lancaster. We want to welcome you to our practice. Our brochure provides all the information you need to know about your upcoming visit.

Please arrive at least 15 minutes prior to your scheduled appointment time. Please note that if you are late for your appointment you may be asked to reschedule. You should expect to spend at least an hour at your first appointment. You will receive a telephone reminder two days prior to your visit.

Many patients with respiratory issues are sensitive to fragrances. Please avoid wearing perfumes, colognes or scented lotions when visiting our office.

We will need the following information for your first visit:

- Your insurance Card
- Your Current Medication List
- An Insurance Referral (When Required)

You will be given a copy of our Privacy Policy at the time of your visit.

If you have any questions regarding your upcoming appointment, please feel free to give us a call at (717) 826-9775. Thanks again for choosing Pulmonary Associates.

Sincerely,

The Staff of Pulmonary Associates